## Second Mt. Olive Baptist Church

May 21, 2017

secondmountolive.com

Pastor Adam Cissell

(812)486-7547 cell

Sunday School Morning Worship 9:30 a.m.

10:30 a.m.

Time for Praises, Requests, & Announcements

Call to Worship

Hymn

Offering

Children's Message

Special Music

**Message: Welcome Josh Overton** 

Time of Response

## **HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:**

May 22 – Casyn Bishop

**May 25 – Greg Clinton** 

The Nursery/Cry Room is open each Sunday Morning during the Worship Service for children up to age 2 and a half. Today the Nursery volunteer is Missi Cissell and next week is Loretta Osmon. The Pre-school teacher today is Kathy Malone and next week the volunteer is Annie Forthoffer. Children's Church is available for grades K thru 2!

It is almost summer camp time. The forms for Indian Creek Baptist Camp are on the table across from the Church Library. Remember the Church will pay half the camp fee! See Mary Beth Doades for more information.

## **COMING WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES:**

Tonight – Evening Service Wednesday – Bible Study

6:30pm 6:30pm

Monday: 7:30am Breakfast at Kaffee Haus no Adam though

Tuesday: 7:00pm NA meeting Wednesday: 6:30pm Bible Study

Saturday: 9:00am Grocery Give Away Next Sunday: 6:00pm Fellowship Dinner

Today is KMC Bingo need youth volunteers please at 2pm.

Next Sunday is the Fellowship Dinner please bring a dish to share at 6pm along with a game and family fun!

June 4<sup>th</sup> is the start of a new Marriage class taught by Adam. This is will be held at 6:30pm in addition to the evening service on Sundays.

Mary Martha ladies are supporting a foreign ministry through the ABW. We will have handouts on the table in the hallway. We need soft old sheets that we will cut and roll for bandages. If you can sew please take a handout, choose your preferred item and sew away. Or if you can tear we can use any of the sizes listed for bandages. Mary Martha will coordinate getting our items to the ABW for shipping.

The Baby Bottle boomerang will be **ending May 28<sup>th</sup>** which is **next Sunday**. Saving your spare change in the bottle can help the Pregnancy Care Center in Washington. See Barb!

Thank you to everyone who helped with the KMC Birthday Party! Thank you to everyone who attended Russell's Round Up it was a good time for all!